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Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on November 21, 2013, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:

Rachel Lachut & Abby Hinkson, seniors at North Hardin High School & Central Hardin High School, respectively, are two of only 16,000 National Merit Semifinalists in the 59th annual National Merit Scholarship program.  They both have an opportunity to continue in the competition for more than 8,000 National Merit Scholarships worth more than $32 million that will be offered in the spring.  About 90% of the semi-finalists are expected to attain finalist standing and more than half of the finalists will win a National Merit Scholarship and earn the title of Merit Scholar.

Holly Haas, a fifth grade student at Lincoln Trail Elementary School, won a national essay contest sponsored by Storyworks magazine.  
The Board extends its congratulations to these individuals for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.

